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Year 6 - Summer 2025 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Curriculum for Life sessions this half term. 
       
 
In line with the Department of Education’s guidelines and our school policy, Year 6’s Curriculum for Life 
lessons will contain sex education this term.  The objectives for these sessions are: 
 
• to know the importance of loving, stable relationships 
• to understand the human life cycle including how babies are made 
 
Lessons will build upon learning about the changing adolescent body from Years 4 & 5, which has been a 
mandatory part of the curriculum. 
 
Mrs England will be delivering this learning during the latter part of this week and the sessions will be 
supported by the use of appropriate resources.  Whilst all children will view and discuss the same material, 
girls and boys will have separate groups, as requested by parents. 
 
Parents have the right to withdraw their child from the programme.  If you wish to do this, please contact 
the office with your reasons for doing so. If we do not hear back from you by 9am on Wednesday 2nd July, 
we will assume that you give your consent for your child to be part of this session. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 
Mrs England 
Principal 

 


